
January 26, 2021 

Executive Secretary 
Iowa Utilities Board 
1375 E. Court Avenue 
Des Moines, Iowa 50319 

Re: Docket No. TF-2019-0039 
Global Tel*Link Corporation  
Revised Iowa Tariff No. 3 

Dear Executive Secretary: 

Global Tel*Link Corporation (“GTL”) respectfully submits the enclosed revised Iowa 
Tariff No. 3 to implement revisions proscribed by the December 11, 2020 Order Requiring Filing 
of Tariff Revisions to Revised Tariff in the above-referenced docket.  These changes are set forth 
in: 

Section 2.10.4 
Section 2.11 
Section 3.6 
Section 3.7.1 
Section 3.8.4 

 GTL respectfully requests an effective date of February 25, 2021 for revised Iowa Tariff No. 3. 

Please contact the undersigned at 813-380-1513 or SMontanaro@gtl.net if you have any 
questions regarding this filing. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Steve Montanaro

Steve Montanaro 
Vice President 

cc: John Pietila, Counsel to GTL 
Chérie R. Kiser, Counsel to GTL 
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